Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health

From: ram@endpoint-inc.com

Sent: Thursday, May 14, 2009 4:21 PM

To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health

Cc: jim@roesslerinvestmentgroup.com; GabrielHC8@aol.com; tianacjenkins@aol.com;
DWP5334@aol.com; jpark1015@gmail.com; bburrowsre@aol.com; mehrdad@endpoint-
inc.com

Subject: Crow Canyon Cleaners IRAP Kickoff Meeting, Case 2863

Steven,

As we discussed, the site owner/interested parties (Stakeholders), together with Endpoint,

would like to meet with you prior to initiating the IRAP activities at the above referenced
Site to discuss the objectives of the IRAP and to present/outline the overall strategy for

the project.

The interests of the Stakeholders are now aligned and they are keen to

move the project along and begin the IRAP. With that in mind, we

would greatly appreciate the opportunity to meet with you, preferrably in early June, to
discuss the IRAP activities, which are designed to reduce the contaminant source strength and
reduce the potential for continued offsite migration of contaminants, and to outline a game
plan (roadmap) to bring closure to environmental matters at the Site.

Will any of the days from June 2 through June 5 work for you? If so, could you please let us
know what day and time works for you. If not, please let me know the earliest you can meet
with us.

Thanks you so much and kind regards,
Ram

Ram Rao, P.E.

Principal Engineer
Endpoint Consulting, Inc.
510-414-9315
www.endpoint-inc.com >




